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Our theme at Kelly Club during week 4 was all about the season of Autumn. 
Our activities included a lot of natural materials the children had found around 
the school. Our first activity was turning pinecones into hedgehogs, followed 
by painting some beautiful Autumn trees, creating pictures out of leaves and 
eating delicious apple crumble that the children had made.  
 
This week the children explored Indigenous culture, as National Sorry Day is on 
Thursday the 26th of May. Our activities for the week included dot painting, 
boomerangs, creating stories out of symbols, nature art and playing an 
Indigenous sport game called Bowitgee. The children really embraced this 
week, they got involved in the activities, group discussion and showed respect 
for Indigenous culture.  
 
                                          

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Reminder-  

If your child is attending on a 
regular basis, please ensure you 

are making permanent bookings. If 
our numbers are at capacity for the 
day your request may be declined. 


